Teo
The Editor,
The Cu rtearly Journal of Fharmaoy
and Pharmacology.

Dear 8ir,

I am asked by the author, Dr ¢.I.Bllssg, to submit
tha encloeed paper as from this Laboratory. I have bean
in touch with Bliss'e statistiosl work for some years
gnd have every resason to know that 1t is good, though I
have not checkad detalls in the paper. I enclose alas,
for your information, a note from Dr Tattersfisld,
Rothamated Experimental Btatlion, whom I have unnnqltul
about i%. I may say that I do not think ths methods
now pdvocated are in practice more laborlious than the
old, andl find them to be mors flexible when further
somplications have to be taken into acoount.

I may say that I am myself indlffersnt on the
matter of personal eredit mentloned by Tattersfisld in
his reference to p.ll, but shall inform Bliss of

Tatterafield's opinion when I have hlas letter back. I



have no doubt that Cochran is right on the two points

that he makes.
Yours sincearely,

// paper and latter



